Viasat*’

Supplier Diversity Program
Small Business Company Policy

Viasat, Inc., has established a Small Business Company Policy regarding our commitment to
promote and increase participation of small businesses in our federal contracting and services
division. It is our policy to provide subcontracting opportunities with small business concerns in
performance of federal contracts wherever feasible and develop positive working relationships
with qualified small businesses to meet our client’s contract requirements. Viasat, Inc. will
endeavor to provide qualified Small Businesses, Small Disadvantaged Businesses, WWomen
Owned Small Businesses, Veteran Owned Small Businesses, Service Disabled Veteran Owned
Small Businesses, Historically Under-utilized Small Businesses, Historically Black Colleges &
Universities/Minority (HBCU/MI) Institutions, Alaska Native Corporations, and Indian Tribes with
the opportunity to participate as suppliers and subcontractors and to help them achieve long-
term success by providing real opportunities. In performance of federal contracts, this policy
shall provide these small business concerns the maximum practical opportunities in accordance
with Public Laws 99-661 and 100-180.

This policy is set by corporate management and administered by all departments and
coordinated by our Small Business Liaison Officer. The Small Business Liaison Officer is
appointed by the Vice President of Operations in concurrence with the Senior Director of
Procurement, and is responsible for working with the Senior Director of Procurement to develop
and implement a small business program for the company. All employees involved in
government procurement activities are given the responsibility of understanding and
implementing the program. These employees are expected to commit themselves its
implementation through integration into procurement and distribution strategies, procedures and
good faith efforts. Each department is responsible for the collection and provision of appropriate
reporting documentation Viasat's SBLO for submission to the required Government Agencies
and for the compiling of company-wide statistical reports.

We are dedicated to building long term business relationships with small business concerns and
broadening our subcontractor base with quality focused companies.

Should you require any assistance in the implementation of this policy or have any questions,
please contact Viasat's Small Business Program Office at SmallBusinessOffice@Viasat.com
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